Firchow, Kevin

From: JARFD FRANCIS DELANEY-SMITH [delaneysmith@wisc.edu]
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 10:07 AM

To: Firchow, Kevin

Subject: Plan B Parking Reduction Proposal

To whomever it may concern-

I'm sending you this e-mail in regards to the outstanding parking reduction proposal for
the Plan B bar. My name is Jared Delaney-Smith, and I'm a senior at the UW. I'd like to
express my favorable opinion for the proposed location of this bar, as I'11 be able to
easily access it via cab or bus. With this downtown location, Plan B will be able to
effectively cater to its target clientele of UW students, so please consider permitting a
parking reduction in order to facilitate this. Thank you.

Best,
Jared Delaney-Smith

Jared Delaney-Smith

University of Wisconsin-Madison
(857) 231-1760
delaneysmith@wisc.edu



